
From: Adrienne Denysyk 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 11:29 AM 
To: 'henryhttyler@yahoo.com' 
Subject: W33BY Children's Television Programming 
 
Dear Mr. Watkins, 
 
  
 
Thank you for your response to our August 3, 2011 letter and for updating 
W33BY’s Children’s Television Programming Reports with the Commission’s online 
filing system.  However, in order for us to complete our investigation of 
potential rule violations by W33BY, W33BY is required to provide the dates that 
the 2006 – 2010 Quarterly Children’s Television Programming Reports were 
prepared and placed in the station’s public file and the location of the public 
file.  This submission must also be supported by a declaration of a person with 
personal knowledge of the facts.  See letter dated March 23, 2011 at 
http://licensing.fcc.gov/cgi-
bin/ws.exe/prod/cdbs/pubacc/prod/corrp_list.pl?Facility_id=25722. 
 
  
 
Please direct your response to Adrienne Y. Denysyk, Video Division, Media 
Bureau, Federal Communications Commission, 445 12th Street, SW, Washington, DC 
20554, and electronically to adrienne.denysyk@fcc.gov.   
 
  
 
Regards,  
 
  
 
Adrienne Y. Denysyk 
 
Attorney Advisor 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
 
Media Bureau, Video Division 
 
202.418.2651 
 
  


